
 

 

	 	

!

 

Stockport Schools Relational Round Up 
 

Welcome to May 1 of our Relational Round Up for Stockport Schools.  
These weekly newsletters are here to offer a regular well-being top tip for families and share good stories  

from our schools across Stockport during our current new ways of living. 
 

 

Whilst we are living though these unprecedented times, with much negative news leaving us 
wondering what is going to happen next, it can be difficult to stay positive and we can feel as if 
we have no control over what our future holds. Here are some top tips to help ourselves stay 
hopeful and in touch with our best selves.   
 
Be mindful where your energy and focus 
goes.  
It can be easy to get drawn into lots of 
discussions, wondering around when we 
may be returning to school, allowed to start 
visiting our older relatives or when we can 
next go to the cinema.  
 
Our brains will instinctively encourage us to 
try and plan for what might be, so we can 
be prepared. However, the possible 
outcomes are infinite and we have little 
control over how many of these bigger 
decisions will look.  
 
 

 
 
It is healthier for us to focus more 
on the things we can control and 
influence.  
When you find yourself caught 
spending time worrying or fretting 
about these bigger issues, try to 
connect with something you can 
directly do something about, or 
that you can achieve with the 
support of others.  
 

 
 

 



 

 

	 	

!

 
 Here are some activities to help ourselves stay hopeful and in touch with our best selves.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Download a ‘Things I can control 
bingo’ card to play with your family. 
Maybe choose one as a daily focus 
and get spotting your chosen action 
in each other’s behaviour. 
 
 
 

http://www.restorativestockport.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Things-I-can-Control-bingo.pdf 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Use these gratitude prompts at the 
end of each day to help identify 
something that you have valued. 
Focusing on the present and 
appreciating what you have now, 
can create positive emotions like 
love and joy which has proven to 
limit negative emotions such as 
fear and anxiety.  
 
 

http://www.restorativestockport.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Gratitude-prompts.pdf 
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Each week we will be sharing a link to a Wild Wellbeing activity, from our BSS Forest School team, for you 
to try at home. Try this activity as a fun way to be present and appreciate the moment.  
https://www.behavioursupportservice.co.uk/bss-forest-school-resources/ 
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Let’s share some good stories from across Stockport Schools 

A great show of support for our NHS by children and staff at  
Lum Head Primary & Nevill Road Junior School. 

 
 
 
 
Some amazing art work created by Izzy in Year 9 at 
Priestnall High School. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ensuring school feels safe, friendly and as normal as possible, the children and staff at Ludworth Primary 
spruced up these containers using the bedding plants donated by Notcutts Garden Centre, Woodford.  
 
We will be sending out the next Relational Round Up letter in the week beginning May 4th.If you would like to share a good story or 
show us something that you have been creating at home in our letter please tweet to @stockportRA. 
 

 


